
17-004 QA PRODUCT WITHDRAWAL – SELECT ASSORTED BEERS BY 
SIERRA NEVADA BREWING CO 
Date:  23 JAN 2017                                                                                          Recall: # 17-004 

Scope: CONUS RETAIL STORES 

A voluntary withdrawal for certain lots of assorted beers by Sierra Nevada Brewing Co has been issued due to a 
potential glass packaging flaw (foreign material) found at the Mills River, North Carolina brewery. 

Hazard: Bottles from the Mills River brewery may have a packaging flaw that could cause a piece of glass to break 
off into the bottle creating a rish of injury. 

Incidents/Injuries:  The company is initiating the voluntary recall out of an abundance of caution. 

Description: The items below are involved in this recall. 



 

 

Remedy: Consumers are able to contact 800-596-7835 or visit sierranevada.com/qualitymatters for more information 
and/or to report purchase. Should you have questions about this matter please contact Sarah Santana 
at s.santana@sierranevada.com 

Sold at: Nationwide retail stores.                                          

Manufacturer(s):  Sierra Nevada Brewing Co 
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